
Notice For the Postponement of Walk-in-Interview  

 

Department of Biotechnology, GGV, Bilaspur, C.G. 495009 
BT/PR7020/INF/22/172/2012 

DBT-GGV BUILDER Program 

16.06.2018 

 
 

The Walk-in-interview for appointment to the 03 posts of Techniciansand 03 

posts of JRF under DBT-BUILDER Projectof Department of Biotechnology, 

Ministry of Science &Technology, Government of India,scheduled to be held on 

18-06-2018 is hereby postponed to 25-06-2018 due to unavoidable reasons. 

 

The TIME & VENUEof the interview shall remain unchanged. 

 

By Order 

    

     

        Program Coordinator 

           DBT-GGV BUILDER Program 


